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To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  January 6, 2020 

 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Genaro Lopez, Justin Hill 

 

Re:  Lesley Field Bleacher and Press Box Replacement – Bond Project #30 

 
As part of the renovation of Lesley Field, the grandstand bleachers and press box are to be replaced. 

According to our records, the existing grandstand and press box structure was built in the 1960s.   

 

The Interlocal Contract purchasing method as provided in the Texas Education Code 44.031 was 

used to obtain proposals to ensure the best pricing and value.  SturdiSteel, through TASB BuyBoard 

Contract #592-19, provided the proposal with the best value.  This is the same company that 

provided the bleachers and press box for the new Coppell Middle School West.  SturdiSteel is one of 

Texas’s premier grandstand and bleacher providers.  CISD has used this company for numerous 

projects over the years with great success.  The size and configuration of the grandstand and press 

box will be exactly like the ones at CMS West.  The bleachers will seat up to 834 and will be fully 

ADA compliant with current requirements. 

 

The total bid for the turnkey project is $275,000.  This will be paid for out of our bond project #30 

budget. 

 

As a reminder, pending approval of the Interlocal Cooperation Agreement with the City of Coppell, 

the City will be reimbursing CISD for one-half of this project cost. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  

That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve SturdiSteel, a division of Schultz Industries, 

Inc., to replace the bleachers and press box at Lesley Field for a total cost of $275,000, plus the 

cost of the payment and performance bond, pending final approval of the Amended and 

Restated Interlocal Cooperation Agreement Between Coppell Independent School District and 

City of Coppell, Texas. 


